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3rd June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Year 6 residential visit to Stanley Head 
 
 
The time will soon be upon us when our fabulous year 6 pupil go to Stanley Head for their residential 
visit and they experience the wonders of outdoor learning.  
 
I wanted to write to you to let you know how the fundraising has been going and how the finances 
stand at this point.  
 
The original cost for the trip was £220.50 per child.  
 
The academy has subsidised the trip by £1,000 from the sport premium we receive in our funding.  
 
The fundraising in total came to £1,123.05. This was made up of:  

Mother’s Day sweets £69.00 

Sponsored run £229.60 

Bingo night £363.75 

Non-uniform £132.21 

Football match / fun day £328.49 

 
 
As a result of the subsidy and fundraising the total to be paid per child now stands at £144.68 
This will now show as £134.68 on parentpay, taking into account the £10 deposits that were made.  
Any parent who has paid more than this will have the difference refunded.  
 
Thank you to all of you for contributing and supporting the various ranges of fundraising. You have all 
worked as a team, supporting in the way you best can, to achieve this reduction – thank you  
 
Please note that the remaining balances need to be paid by 14th June 2019. Unpaid places will result in 
not being able to attend.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs B Caisley 
Executive Principal 
 
  


